You are invited to the

Annual C ﬁam’ty Luncheon
Q\/loncfay October 28" @ 10A.M.

At Harbor Hills Country Club
Al Harbor Hills ladies are invited to attend.

If you are new to Harbor Hills this is a great time to meet your neighbors.
You will learn what the HHLC does for the less fortunate in our area, our
plans for the upcoming year, and you will have the opportunity to join our

gﬁcorts. You will not want to miss this syecia[ event!

Menu: fgg Salad & Chicken Salad on a bed of lettuce, rolls & butter,
iﬂyy(e Pie, iced tea and cojj"ee
$25.00 per person. Make check payable to HHLC

‘ YOUR CHECK 1S YOUR RESERVATION DUE BY OCTOBER 14™ 2024
@T’Qp check at Pro Sﬁoy or
{ At the home of Janet White Cofer 5547 Schooner Drive

~ Questions? Karen Edmiston (303) 776-6240
g A Janice Joﬁnscm (_9 54) 294-3085



